
Dear NU Family,

Welcome to a fresh new week! I pray that you will enjoy today's 
Labor Day holiday and that God will provide you with everything you 
need in body, soul, and spirit for the week ahead.

Following this Wednesday's Student Leader chapel, we are beginning 
our first chapel series of the semester, delving into the times that 
God has initiated a binding, committed covenant relationship with 
humanity throughout history, and what that means for us today. We 
will hear from President Castleberry, followed by our own College of 
Ministry faculty for the next two weeks.

COMING UP THIS WEEK

Mon, Sept 5 | LABOR DAY, UNIVERSITY CLOSED

Wed, Sept 7 | Chapel: Student Leaders | 10am and 11:20am, 
Butterfield Chapel

Wed, Sept 7 | Student Life Fair | ll:30am-l:30pm, outside the Caf

Fri, Sept 9 | Chapel: President Castleberry | 10am and 11:20am, 
Butterfield Chapel

Sun, Sept 11-Mon, Sept 12 | 24-Hour Prayer | 8pm-8pm, Butterfield 
Chapel

Due to the Labor Day holiday, Monday Devos and Pursuit will begin 
on Monday, September 12.
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All students, faculty, and staff are invited to participate in the first 24- 
Hour Prayer event of the year! The chapel will be open to all from 
8pm on Sunday to 8pm on Monday.

"Don't worry about anything; instead' pray about everything. Tell God 
what you need, and thank him fo r all he has done. Then you will 
experience God's peace, which exceeds anything we can understand. 
His peace will guard your hearts and minds as you live in Christ Jesus." 
Philippians 4:6-7 (NLT)

If you are interested in starting a Life Group, applications are due to 
the Campus Ministries office by Friday, September 9. Information 
and applications are available on Eagle.

A limited number of The Songs o f Jesus devotionals are still available 
in the Campus Ministries office, for a suggested donation of $10.
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Campus Ministries office
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INCOMING STUDENTS: We will continue to pass out ESV Study Bibles 
to you at Wednesday's chapel services.

In Christ,

Phil Rasmussen, M.A.

Vice President for Ministry and Relations 

425.889.5308 (office)

206.909.9488 (mobile)

Phil.Rasmussen@ Northwestu.edu | northwestu.edu

Instagram @prasmussen

US News & World Report Best Value

Northwest
U N I V E R S I T Y

mailto:Phil.Rasmussen@Northwestu.edu

